
Hello Everyone, 

Welcome to the new school year! 

Please be advised that the Drama Department website is live and you can now sign up for 

an audition slot during Welcome Week on either Tuesday, September 26 or Wednesday, 

September 27.   

  

Below please find the link to the audition website. 

https://drama.arts.uci.edu/auditions 

 

We look forward to seeing you in September. 

 
Don Hill  

he, him, his 

Chair, Department of Drama 

Season Producer  

Co-Head of Stage Management 

University of California, Irvine 
 

https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=102f20e7-3d4e-4bde-afd9-c283fdf2e043&ZotMailId=hGCpRhaNe35VtpzTN0sQ9g==

